
Assemblymember James C. Ramos  
invites you to uplift the community 

In partnership with Uplift Family Services and  
regional and state leaders in behavioral health

Suicide Awareness and  
Prevention Virtual Town Hall

Learn about available mental health resources and tools and create awareness  
in the community for suicide prevention.

This will be an opportunity to discuss the funding provided to Assembly Bill 2112  
and the purpose for establishing an Office of Suicide Prevention.

Don’t miss this important and timely community conversation on YouTube or Facebook 
Livestream. Visit asmdc.org/dr/mental-health-town-hall for more details. 

Monday, November 15
5:30 - 6:45 p.m.

LiveStream


